
RCW 81.28.050  Tariff changes—Notice—Exception—Waiver of 
provisions during state of emergency.  Unless the commission otherwise 
orders, a change may not be made to any classification, rate, fare, 
charge, rule, or regulation filed and published by a common carrier 
subject to regulation by the commission as to rates and service, 
except after thirty days' notice to the commission and to the public. 
In the case of a solid waste collection company, a change may not be 
made except after forty-five days' notice to the commission and to the 
public. The notice must be published as provided in RCW 81.28.040 and 
must plainly state the changes proposed to be made in the schedule 
then in force and the time when the changed rate, classification, 
fare, or charge will go into effect. All proposed changes must be 
shown by printing, filing, and publishing new schedules or must be 
plainly indicated upon the schedules in force at the time and kept 
open to public inspection. The commission, for good cause shown, may 
by order allow changes in rates without requiring the notice and the 
publication time periods specified in this section. When any change is 
made in any rate, fare, charge, classification, rule, or regulation, 
attention must be directed to the change by some character on the 
schedule. The character and its placement must be designated by the 
commission. The commission may, by order, for good cause shown, allow 
changes in any rate, fare, charge, classification, rule, or regulation 
without requiring any character to indicate each and every change to 
be made.

During a state of emergency declared under RCW 43.06.010(12), the 
governor may waive or suspend the operation or enforcement of this 
section or any portion of this section or under any administrative 
rule, and issue any orders to facilitate the operation of state or 
local government or to promote and secure the safety and protection of 
the civilian population.  [2008 c 181 § 406; 2007 c 234 § 26; 1993 c 
300 § 2; 1984 c 143 § 5; 1981 c 116 § 1; 1961 c 14 § 81.28.050. Prior: 
1957 c 205 § 3; 1911 c 117 § 15; RRS § 10351.]

Part headings not law—2008 c 181: See note following RCW 
43.06.220.
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